
Dear Parents,

First, I wanted to say how excited I am for this basketball season! Also, I am equally excited that your

daughter will be representing Onalaska as a member of our basketball program this year!

I wanted to give you some information for the upcoming Junior High basketball season. Before school

practices will start Wednesday, October 25th at 6:00am. Practices will be Monday through Thursday

mornings until we start playing games on November 16th. At that time, morning practices will be Monday

through Wednesday. Please have your daughter dropped off at the front of the school on time so that we

can start practices promptly.

Coach Danna Mitschke will be this year’s Junior High basketball coach. She will be contacting you

throughout the season through the Remind app so please have that in your phone as soon as possible.

The Remind code for JH basketball is @39gec7. The only equipment that your daughter will need for the

season are some basketball shoes and a water bottle.

Attached you will find a copy of this season’s basketball schedule. We will keep you updated about any

possible changes throughout the season.

Please contact either myself or Coach Mitschke by email or through the Remind app if you have any

questions. Our email addresses are dboone@onalaskaisd.net and dmitschke@onalaskaisd.net.

Thank You,

Doug Boone

Head Girls Basketball

Onalaska High School
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